Transportation (links on top left)
· Remove/fix “Morgantown Municipal Airport” link
· Remove/fix “Morgantown Biking & Walking Trails” link
Center Column (under Contact)
· Fix “Report sidewalk, crosswalk, street light, and street maintenance requests” link
· Remove link “Enroll in the Confident City Cycling Course offered by the Morgantown Bicycle Board”
· Update link to most recent 2014 MMMPO Bicycle Plan

Remove recruitment flyer due to visibility issues. Replace with plain text:

“Would YOU like to make Morgantown more bicycle-friendly? We are currently seeking members from:
	Second Ward
	Fourth Ward
	Fifth Ward
	WVU Student Representative

Time Commitment
Attend meetings on the first Thursday of each month from 6:30pm-8:30pm, plus time outside public meetings for projects and working groups. 

What We Do
Influence decision-makers on bicycle projects and issues
Collaborate with other cyclists to improve the bicycling environment in the City
Secure funding and carry out projects that may take from a few months to a few years to complete.

If you are interested, please send a message to bikemorgantown@gmail.com explaining why you would like to become a member.”

Update Member List
Voting Members (13 filled of 17 chartered)
Brian Ricketts (1st Ward)
Derek Springston (1st Ward)
VACANT (2nd Ward)
Drew Gatlin (3rd Ward) – Chair
Christina Hunt (3rd Ward) – Secretary
VACANT (4th Ward)
VACANT (5th Ward)
Frank Gmeindl (6th Ward)
Marilyn Newcome (7th Ward)
Jonathan Rosenbaum (7th Ward)
Matt Watson (7th Ward, K-12 Representative)
Chip Wamsley (Greater Morgantown) – Vice Chair
Jonathan Nellis (Greater Morgantown)
Harry Grandon (Greater Morgantown)
Jing Zhang (Greater Morgantown)
Bridget O'Meara (Greater Morgantown)
VACANT (WVU Student Representative)

Ex-Officio (6)
Alexandra Stockdale (City Engineering)
Jenny Selin (City Council)
David Bruffy (Mountain Line Transit Authority)
Jing Zhang (Metropolitan Planning Office)
Lieutenant Matt McCabe (Morgantown Police)
Ryan Simonton (Legal)
Christiaan Abildso (Morgantown Pedestrian Safety Board)
Traci Knabenshue (WVU Sustainability)
VACANT (BOPARC Representative)
VACANT (WVU DOT Representative)

Is it possible to add sub-pages? If so, we would like a “current bicycle-related projects” page
· [bookmark: _GoBack]This page would include project descriptions to recent TAP Grants and steps towards completion.
